
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Patrick School Students and Staff Asking for Prayers for Critically Ill 
Student  
Kapuskasing, November 25, 2010:   

The staff and students of St. Patrick School assembled in the gym today to pray a living 
rosary for one of our Grade 8 students who is critically ill at CHEO hospital in Ottawa.  "We 
were feeling very helpless; being here in Kapuskasing with Rayanne being in Ottawa.  We 
wanted to do something meaningful with the students that celebrate our Catholic Faith 
while also discussing the power of prayer" said Natalie Lanthier, a member of the St. Pat's 
tragic events team.   
 
This was a wonderful way to come together as a Catholic community to show our faith and 
also to pray for Rayanne, her family and for the students and staff members of Aileen 
Wright English Catholic School in Cochrane.   
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board, in conjunction with all of our schools and 
Catholic stakeholders would ask that everyone keeps Rayanne Noah in your thoughts and 
prayers. 
 
Rayanne and her brother Adam have been students at Aileen Wright English Catholic School 
for their entire school career - until they lost their house to a fire and moved to temporary 
housing in Kapuskasing and become students of St. Patrick School at the end of September. 
 

 

St. Patrick School Students gather to prayer in Living Rosary to pray for fellow student. 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer  at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


